
National Board Positions Available – Deadline to Apply is May 1 
 
Do you ever ask yourself, when is it the right time for me to serve on the 
National Board?  The time is now!  Take this opportunity start a new 
adventure by becoming a candidate for National office.  The deadline to 
apply is May 1, 2022.  
 
This year, the National Board positions are: 

• President-Elect 

• Vice President for Member Resources 

• Vice President for Professional Development 

• Secretary 

• Eastern Region Director 

• Western Region Director 

 

Let’s take a closer look at Vice President for Professional Development – Preferred 
qualifications: 

• Attended three or more Annual Sessions (required)  

• Served as State/Territory Affiliate Officer or State/Territory Affiliate Committee Chair 

• Served on the National Professional Development Committee for at least two years 

• Experienced in conference coordination and management 

• Has applied for a professional development opportunity such as a webinar and/or 

Annual Session presentation proposal 
 

So, what does VP for Professional Development really do?   
 
This VP works with the Program Development Committee to ensure the review of Concurrent 
Session, Showcase of Excellence and Ignite proposals for Annual Session are completed within 
the timeline provided. 
 
This VP also works with the Webinar Committee as they solicit webinar session proposals, 
review proposals, and select presentations.   
 

This VP works closely with Elizabeth Lane, NEAFCS Conference Planner, and the Liaisons for the 
upcoming annual session.  
 

These tasks may sound daunting, but Elizabeth Lane, Will Ferguson, and Danielle Jessup from 
our National Office are with you each step of the way.    
 
If a position on the board sounds like something you would be interested in, please feel free to 
contact the National Office at membership@neafcs.org.  
 

mailto:membership@neafcs.org

